
ICF is committed to serving the communities where we live and work—and 
building a more prosperous and resilient world for all. At this year’s Utility 
Leaders Summit, we invite you to be part of a special event that will benefit 
children in Arizona transitioning into foster care. 

What we’ll do together

We’ll be partnering with Arizona Helping Hands and HandsOn Greater 
Phoenix to fill backpacks with essential hygiene items. Often, children 
entering foster care leave their homes with nothing, or just what they can 
carry in a pillowcase. Let’s change that by providing them with much-
needed essentials and a sense of comfort. 

Why you should join 

Make an impact: Your contribution will directly improve the lives 
of children in foster care, offering them hope and support during a 
challenging time. 

Connect with the community: Meet like-minded individuals who share 
your passion for giving back. 

Learn and grow: HandsOn Greater Phoenix will provide a brief “listen and 
learn” overview of the organization we are supporting, Arizona Helping 
Hands. Get to know the incredible work they do to uplift children in need. 

Together, we can make a positive change in the lives of these 
deserving children. Your participation matters! 

Give back to 
the community  

Volunteer event 

Are you ready to make a difference in the lives of children in need? 
Join ICF and Salt River Project for an inspiring afternoon of community 
service, on Monday, October 2  |  4:00 - 5:30 p.m. at the Grand 
Coronado in the Scottsdale Resort at McCormick Ranch 

https://www.thescottsdaleresort.com/

